From: Abby Heddle
To: Planning

Subject: County of Middlesex - Official Plan Update

Date: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 4:20:07 PM

Attachments: image001.png

image002.png image003.png

Some people who received this message don't often get email from aheddle@middlesex.ca. <u>Learn why this is important</u>

Please be advised that the County of Middlesex has submitted a <u>Draft Official Plan</u>
<u>Amendment</u> to the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing in accordance with Section 17(17.1) of the Planning Act.

While statutory public consultation meetings will be scheduled for Fall 2025, we are providing an opportunity for early review and feedback at this stage. We welcome your input on the draft and encourage you to submit any comments by **August 29, 2025**.

For local municipalities, County staff will also be following up directly to arrange discussions on the draft amendment and to address any questions or feedback you may have prior to the statutory consultation meetings.

Should you have any questions or wish to discuss the draft in more detail, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Thank you for your time and participation in this important process.





Abby Heddle-Jacobs, MSc (PI), MCIP, RPP Planner II (Policy & Special Projects)



Middlesex County

399 Ridout St. North | London, ON N6A 2P1 Tel. 519-930-1014 | aheddle@middlesex.ca www.middlesex.ca